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StuCo Announcements

-StuCo has a workday today and all throughout this week except Friday! We will be here until 5:00. Come help out!

-Friday is Western Day! Dress up in cowboy boots, cowboy hats, etc! 

-Homecoming is coming up and if you would like to order a Homecoming t-shirt, forms are available outside room 223.  Forms are due on Thursday, so please get them filled out and turned in ASAP!


iPad Deployment Announcement

We will be doing iPad Pro deployments the first week of October.  To be eligible to receive a brand new iPad, you must do the following in advance:
· Have a signed 1:X & Acceptable Use Policy in Skyward
· Pay the annual iPad fee
· Not having these taken care of in advance will delay you getting a new iPad with the rest of your classmates.


Free and Reduced Lunch Announcement

TODAY is the last day to receive Free or Reduced lunch from last year’s application. Starting tomorrow you will no longer receive this service unless you re-applied for the 18-19 school year sometime after July 1. If you are not sure if you have re-applied, you can check with Ms. Houpy in the reception area by the assistant principal offices.  These forms must be filled out by a parent or guardian and can be done online or you can pick up a hard copy from Ms. Rupp in the front office.


Internet Access Announcement

If you do not have Internet access at home, you are eligible for a free Sprint hotspot.  Please go to the library to fill out the paperwork, and we will submit it to Sprint for you.
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LHS Farmer Football Ticket Announcement

The Farmers are back home this week.
On Friday, Sept 28th, the LHS Farmers will play Flower Mound @ 7:00 pm.

General Admission Football Tickets are available in the front office during lunch today.
Student Tickets are $3.00
Adult Tickets are $6.00

All Tickets at the door will be $8.00, so buy your tickets on campus!!!


LHS Bowling Team/Club Announcement

The Texas High School Bowling Club will have their first meeting THIS AFTERNOON at AMF Lanes in Lewisville at 4:30 pm.  Please come join the team, have fun, and compete in district and state.  The flyer was attached in the email Mrs. Flores sent out yesterday.  Contact Coach Ron Baxter with any questions.


Student ID Announcement

Student IDs were handed out during second period last week.  If you are off campus second period, please stop by the library to pick up your new ID.


Open Gym Block Lunch Announcement

Today during block lunch, we will have volleyball during open gym.  Please come join us and remember that food and drink are not permitted at any time.


If you can choose to be anything in this world, choose to be kind.


